Deb A. Duane

Subject: FW: MDA Fill the Boot 2015

From: Tyler Kiel <tkiel@manitowoc.org>

‘Date: July 5,2015 at' 8:41:27 PM CDT

To: Christopher Able - D3 <cable@manitowoc.org>
Subject: MDA Fill the Boot 2015

Alderman Able,

I am contacting you in regards the MFD Local 368 7th annual MDA Fill the Boot Drive to benefit local
children who suffer from Muscular Dystrophy. I would like to get the permission from both you and

your committee to hold this annual event. We have selected to hold the event on a Thurs, Fri and Sat as
we have in the past several years. The dates that we have chosen are August 13, 14 & 15. The times
are 2 to 6pm on Thurs and Friday and 10am till 2pm on Saturday. The intersection chosen is the same
as it has been in the past (10th and Franklin). All of the members volunteering to participate will be OFF
DUTY and will be covered by the MDA insurance policy plan.

Last year we raised a personnel best of $13,793. This has been a very successful event which gets (for
the most part) positive feedback from the citizens of Manitowoc as well as the visitors who are passing
through town. I have been able to meet with many of the families and clients who benefit from this
fundraiser and have seen firsthand how far a few hours of volunteering goes. It puts smiles on the faces
of the children and brings tears to the parents eyes. I look forward to having another successful year this
year and many more after. For that to happen, we need your help.

I will forward the MDA insurance policy to Kathleen once I receive this years. If you have any other
questions or need copies of anything else please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tyler Kiel

Firefighter/ Paramedic



